
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 

IT has identified an issue with the 835/RA information. We 
are aware of it and are working on regenerating new files 
and will follow up when new files are sent out. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions please send an email to IT.Support@trilliumnc.org. 
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